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Request for Priority Funding Area (PFA) Designation of 29 Parcels within the 
Bowie MARC Campus Center 

Staff recommends the Prince George's County Council and the County Executive request that the 
Maryland Depa11ment of Planning (MOP) add selected properties within the Bowie MARC Campus 
Center, the Bowie State University main campus, and portions of MD 197 and the Amtrak Northeast 
Corridor, including the Bowie State MARC Station, to the Prince George's County Priority Funding Area 
(PFA). 

The subject properties are not currently located within the State of Maryland's PFA and could 
benefit greatly by their inclusion by allowing access to a variety of state funding programs that can be 
used to implement the County's vision of a transit-oriented development at this location. 

Prince George's County is submitting an application to the Maryland Department of 
Transportation (MOOT) to obtain a state Transit-Oriented Development designation for the Bowie State 
MARC Station and the Plan Prince George's 2035 (Plan 2035)-designated Bowie MARC Campus Center. 
As part of this process, MOOT and the Maryland Department of Planning (MOP) recommend the County 
add the Bowie State MARC Campus Center and the Bowie State University main campus to the existing 
PF A. While evaluating this recommendation, staff identified additional areas to be incorporated into the 
PFA. (see attached Map I) 












